
 
CITY OF FOND DU LAC – PRESS RELEASE   

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS – CONSTRUCTION & MAINTENANCE DIVISION 

Date:  August 29, 2024              
To:  News Media                   
From: Adam Schmitt, Operations Superintendent        
Re:  Public Information Message – Howard Litscher Drive Closure 

The Department of Public Works would like to inform the motoring public of the 

upcoming road closure of Howard Litscher Drive on Tuesday, September 3, 2024. 

Howard Litscher Drive is the access roadway for Lakeside Park West.   

Traffic will NOT be permitted to traverse down Howard Litscher Drive during this 

closure. Boaters are encouraged to utilize either the Harborview Drive boat launch 

or the Lakeside Park Marina. Individuals who wish to utilize the dog park or other 

non-boating actives at Lakeside Park West are encouraged to utilize the new parking 

lot off of Frazier Drive in Lakeside Park and cross the newly installed pedestrian 

bridge over the Fond du Lac River.  

This closure is for Northeast Asphalt to pave the roadway as part of the City’s 2024 

pavement maintenance program and should be completed by September 4th, 2024. 

Thank you for your patience. 


